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Monday 2nd October 2023. 

 

Mother Goose – Derby Arena, Pride Park, Derby – Thursday 21st December 2023. 

 

 Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We have some exciting news. Our school will be attending ‘Mother Goose’ production at the 

Derby Arena, on Thursday 21st December.  

  

The cost of the ticket per child is £12.00, which can be paid on Arbor in instalments or in full 

anytime from Monday 2nd October up until Monday 16th October.  By signing up on Arbor, 

you are also giving consent for your child to attend.  

  

We are funding the coach travel out of our school funds.  On the morning of the 21st, we will 

be picked up from school at 8.30am, and will arrive back in school at approximately 

1.30pm. 

 

We are very much looking forward to this and thank you in advance for your support. Please 

speak to any member of our team if you have any questions. 

  

Kind regards,  

  

The Valley Team. 
  

http://www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk/

